Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item AC2-Amendment to Early Childhood Cluster Initiative Program (ECCI) Agreement:
Request:    Why is the funding being reduced?

Response:   
The major funder of the Early Childhood Cluster Initiative (ECCI) is the Children’s Services Council. At their request, we are decreasing our ECCI grant by $110,000. The $110,000 will remain with United Way, the project’s fiscal agent. As requested by CSC, the $110,000 will be used to retain the University of Chicago Chapin Hall to evaluate the ECCI program. The budget reduction reflects under-expenditures in the grant and will not adversely impact the implementation of the project. 
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